
OPEN HOUSE 
Cape Cod Bridges Program 

What is happening? 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) invites you to attend an upcoming 
Open House for the Cape Cod Bridges Program. The public is encouraged to attend this Open 
House and learn more about the Program and provide feedback. There will be information on the 
Environmental Notification Form, status of the Program, interchange alternatives, potential bridge 
locations and lane configurations, maps of the Program Area, and next steps. Public input will be 
reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible. 

How will this affect you? 

The Program will include the replacement of the Bourne and Sagamore bridges, provide new 
connections to the local roadway network and improve multimodal accommodations within the 
Cape Cod Canal area. 

When 

Wednesday, May 17th , 2023 
Afternoon: 12 P.M. to 3 P.M. EST 
Evening: 5 P.M. to 8 P.M. EST 

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.   For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 

early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotmajorprojects@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief 
Engineer, MassDOT, Suite 7410, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Highway Division, 
PROJECT FILE NO. 608020 

Where 

Bourne Veteran’s Memorial Community 
Center 
239 Main Street, 
Buzzards Bay, MA, 02532 

Visit www.mass.gov/cape-bridges for more information. 

Registration for this event is not required. The Community Center is an ADA-compliant location. 
Translation services will be available in Spanish, Portuguese, ASL and by request. 

https://massdotmajorprojects@dot.state.ma.us
https://MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us
https://www.mass.gov/cape-bridges

